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 We would like to thank everyone 

for attending our 5th Annual Family 

Christmas Dinner on Monday, 

December 10th. It means so much to 

our residents and we had such a great 

time.  

 We would also like to thank you 

for your kind and thoughtful gestures 

towards our staff during this past 

Christmas Season.  

Thank you again 

********************************* 

 

            

           Mary 2nd 

          Eleanor 4th 

            Tina 31st 

********************************* 

               Snapple Trivia from Ada 

-The top of the Empire State Building 

was originally built as a place to 

anchor blimps. 

                   

Tea Tidbits 

                          From Creative Forecasting Jan. 2015 

-Legend has it that tea was first 

made in China about 28th B.C.  

-In 1904, the first commercial tea 

bags were sold by Thomas Sullivan, a 

New York City tea merchant. It was 

an accidental invention because 

instead of sending tea samples in small 

tins, which was commonplace, he put 

them in hand-sewn silk bags. He had 

so many orders for the “little bags.” A 

tea bag-making machine eventually 

replaced the people hand-sewing the 

bags. 

-Tea is an evergreen plant that can 

grow 15 to 20 ft. tall. 

-It’s native to Assam, a northeastern 

region of India, China and Japan. 

-Tea is the second-most popular 

beverage in the world. Water is 

number 1. 

-About 85% of the tea that people 

drink in the U.S. is iced tea. 

 



  

Some of our December Happenings   

Made Christmas cards with Karen         Put together 39 Soup mixes          Decorated the tree 

 

 

 

 

 

Lots of Special Christmas Music  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Midway Baptist Church Children’s Choir                              Chapel Hill Methodist Youth Group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Coloma Elementary School Choir                                   Coloma Girl Scout Troops 
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Woodland Terrace  

“The Next Best Place to Home” 

6786 Red Arrow Highway 

Coloma, MI 49038 

Phone 269-468-5800 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

                  

 

                Our doors are ready for the holidays. 

     
  

   

 

 

Woodland Terrace of Paw Paw Lake is now on Facebook. 

Please check us out! Please support our page by pressing the “Like” Button. 



 

 

 

         
 

Family Christmas Dinner 

Monday, December 10th 

 

 

 

 

  
a Bingo is a very big favorite at Harmony Hall. 

  
  
  

  

     

    


